
Community Meeting 
ALBUQUERQUE RAIL YARD / SAN JOSE 
NEIGHBORHOOD NOISE AND VIBRATION ASSESSMENT 
Please join City Councilor Isaac Benton and Albuquerque 
Council Services at a neighborhood meeting to discuss 
the findings of a rail yard noise and vibration assessment 
performed for the San Jose Neighborhood.
The City of Albuquerque Council Services Department, in collaboration 
with Rio Metro Regional Transit District and New Mexico Department 
of Transportation, has completed an assessment of noise and vibration 
impacts and potential abatement measures for the area within the San 
Jose Neighborhood adjacent to the Albuquerque rail yard. The assessment 
identified the specific rail yard activities that produce intrusive sound levels 
and vibrations between Woodward Rd. and Trumbull Ave., the times of 
day these activities occur and their intensity, and identified and evaluated 
potential measures to reduce rail yard noise levels within the neighborhood. 

A meeting will be held to discuss the assessment and its findings, as 
well as obtain community input to determine next steps.
DATE / TIME 
June 16, 2022 / 6:00 – 7:30 PM
PLACE 
Herman Sanchez Community Center, 
1830 William St. SE, Albuquerque, NM 87102

For questions about this project or to request Americans with Disabilities 
Act related accommodations or language needs for this meeting, please 
call Nathan Molina at 505-768-3332 before June 13th, 2022.


